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The hard work and dedication that our Military Personnel show to this country and the 

state of Oregon deserves to be rewarded. Allowing those who have served for 20 or 

more years deserve the opportunity to relax and be allowed to the fullest extent we, 

as a state, can allow them to not worry about anything after their time has been 

completed for our country and our state.  


